
Hospital Officer’s Bulletin   - August, 2024 

Hello everyone; I hope that this finds you blessed. All our veteran patients are eager to be visited 

and have their many needs serviced. Please contact your Volunteer Director to arrange visits, 

events and to drop off items that are needed. 

As a reminder for Local Membership Officers: It is that time of year to start the collection of the 

Life Membership and Hospital donations which are $3.00 annually. These need to be collected 

along with the annual dues from non-life members. The Donations are given in allotments to the 

VAVS/MVH Representatives and Deputies on a quarterly basis and at Fall SEC, they are given 

an extra allotment if funds are available. Please start collecting the Donations along with the 

annual dues and submit as soon as possible. 

Also, VAVS/MVH Representatives: Remember to schedule your Joint Review as they are due in 

September. 

Looking forward to seeing many of you at Fall conference and hopefully some new faces. Stay 

blessed and make a veteran smile. 

Trisha Rosenburg  

Hospital Officer 

 

 

  


